

"So long as they speak your name, you shall never die."



"Never stop paying it forward in life" Victoria (Tori) Rose Whiteman

Dear Family and Friends,

Our dear Victoria's (Tori's) 32nd birthday would have been April 11, 2021. We think of her every day, and especially miss her on her birthday, holidays and special occasions when her absence is sadly noted. On April 11th we will celebrate Victoria, her beautiful soul and her loving and compassionate life, and we hope you do also. Please make a toast to Victoria, or maybe have a cannoli, to keep her in your hearts and memories.

John Lennon said, "Life is what happens to you while you're busy making other plans." These past few years, and 2020 most of all, have reinforced that while we can't control what happens to us, we can control how we react to the events in our lives. It's a safe bet that Victoria would have found ways to do good things wherever possible throughout the past year. She certainly would have been researching to learn all about the virus, treatments and vaccines. She would have been reaching out to help with grocery shopping, vaccine appointments, and even just being there to listen when people needed someone to talk with.

We are pleased to share that the Foundation will again this year award scholarships to two high school graduates and kindness awards to two elementary school graduates. With any luck we'll be able to present these awards in-person to the Class of 2021.

Please consider supporting the Foundation when you shop on Amazon. Visit smile.amazon.com to get started or scan the QR code to the left. Amazon donates a percentage of your purchases at no extra cost to you When prompted for a charity, search: Victoria Rose Whiteman Foundation.

We wish you all health, happiness and kindness.

Love, Bob and Barbara



Forever in our hearts



Visit the Foundation web site at: VictoriaRoseFoundation.org

or scan the QR Code

